
The Lake Minnetonka Garden Club 

Historian 


Annual Report 

June 2017-2018 


The Historian found and organized missing Board meeting and Member 
meeting minutes as well as the LMGC Yearbooks from years 2010- 2016. 
These files are complete and up to date. 


The LMGC archives that are housed in the Wayzata Historical Society were 
organized. Discussions about how and what to digitize moved forward. 
After research, it was decided that the archives will remain as they are and 
as we begin next year with a new website we will be electronically saving 
information. 

 

We had a great showing of volunteers for our once a month Saturday 
volunteer commitment with the Wayzata Historical Society. 


We updated rewrote the Historian’s Job Description 


Communications, Photography and Historian were brought together to 
brainstorm and come up with a plan on how to document and digitize 
future meetings, events and P. R. 


Respectfully submitted ,


Lisa Melamed 


